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I am extremely opposed to the corporate take-over of healthcare. Proven, without 

doubt is corporation's priority of profit over people. Please prevent the loopholes in 

our laws and require licensed physicians to have the majority of control of medical 

practices. Thank you in advance for drawing on your personal integrity and 

supporting HB 4130. Very sincerely, Gracie Campbell 


